
07/15/2011  14 : 39ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 11931863317

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Biden for President (''Committee'') recently filed a number of amendments to correct a discrepancy between its reported 

cash-on-hand and bank information.  The amendments follow a comprehensive review of the Committee's filings, bank 

statements and general ledger.   The discrepancy was due largely to a number of voided disbursements checks that had not 

been reported as such.  Following the review and the filing of corrective amendments, a discrepancy of $607.42 remains.  

After consultation with the Committee's FEC analyst, a one-time adjustment for this amount has been made to the 2011 

July Quarterly report in order to reconcile BFP's FEC report with its bank statement. 


